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Two Aurora Men Charged with Numerous Offenses 

 
On May 18

th
, 2019 at approximately 5:07 AM Kendall County deputies were dispatched to the 

2400 Light Road building for domestic violence report. Upon arrival deputies learned that 20 

year old Eduardo Berber of the 500 Block of Woodlawn Ave, Aurora had departed the scene 

with his three year son in a vehicle driven by 18 year old Erik Perez of the 1300 block of N. Glen 

Circle, Aurora. While leaving the parking lot of the Light Road complex the vehicle driven by 

Perez stuck multiple other vehicles. Berber and Perez were located and detained by members of 

the Oswego Police Department and Montgomery Police Department. 

 

After deputies completed their investigation of this entire incident, both subjects were arrested 

and charged with the following violations: 

 

Eduardo Berber: 

 

 Endangering the life or health of a child (Class A misdemeanor) 

 Unlawful consumption of alcohol (Class A misdemeanor) 

 Unlawful possession of alcohol (Class A misdemeanor) 

 Illegal transportation of an alcoholic beverage (Petty offense) 

 Failing to secure a child under 8 in a child restraint system (Petty Offense) 

 Berber additionally had a Failure to Appear warrant for driving while license suspended 

from the Aurora Police Department, bond of $4,000/10% 

 

Erik Perez: 

 

 Endangering the life or health of a child (Class A misdemeanor) 
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 Reckless driving (Class A misdemeanor) 

 Unlawful consumption of alcohol (Class A misdemeanor) 

 Unlawful possession of alcohol (Class A misdemeanor) 

 Leaving the scene of an accident involving property damage (Class A misdemeanor) 

 Four counts of Failing to give information after striking unattended property (Class A 

misdemeanor) 

 Operating an uninsured motor vehicle (Petty offense) 

 Improper turn (Petty offense) 

 

No charges were filed in relation to the domestic incident. Perez and Berber were transported to 

the Kendall County Jail where they were booked and on the above charges. Both appeared in 

bond call where bond was set at $1500-10% to apply.  Both subjects posted bond with June court 

dates. 

 

 

 

 

 
The public is reminded that criminal defendants are presumed innocent until the government 

is able to prove its charges in court beyond a reasonable doubt.  
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